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Parking 
Strategy

S.G. Pilliner,
Head of Highways 
and Transportation

The Parking strategy sets out a number 
of potentially sensitive matters relating to 
demand and pricing; some of these are 
linked to revenue budget decisions 
discussed at the Council meeting held on 
21st February 2018. 

A period of assessment and review is 
required to ensure these are 
appropriately considered and drafted into 
the Parking Strategy.

20th April 2018

Quarter 3 
Performance 
Management 
Report for the 
Councils 
2017/18 Well-
being 
Objectives

Jackie Edwards, 
Business 
Improvement 
Manager, 
Environment

To ensure that all the required information 
has been included, it has been necessary 
to defer this report to the next meeting in 
April.

20th April 2018


